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6 July 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Whole School Transition Updates 

 
Please find below information updates around transition to help support your child moving to the next 
stage of their education. 
 
New Classes 
Classes will be remaining the same next year and children will be moving up as a whole class.                            
You should now be aware of your child’s class teacher for next year after receiving your child’s report. 
 
Transition Videos 
Unfortunately, due to the lockdown guidance over the last few months, transition activities have been 
limited. However, all teachers for next year and year groups have made videos saved here on the 
school website. These videos will allow children to see the classrooms for next year and their teachers 
introducing themselves. 
 
Additional Support 
Teachers of classes next year will be added to current TEAMs this week and will be able to 
communicate with children and share transition video links through a channel titled ‘Transition’. 
Please encourage your child to engage with this channel and ask any questions they have about the 
next year.  
 
Plans for the New Academic Year  
We are working hard to prepare for the return of children in the new academic year; we are regularly 

receiving further guidance and updating plans. Please allow us the time to fully prepare and make 

these plans for return and we will keep you informed over the summer. 

 

TEAMs platforms and online learning over the summer 
Teachers will be posting on-line a set of summer activities which children can engage with over the 

summer if they wish. Over the summer, teachers will not be posting work and TEAMs platforms will 

be muted so children will not be able to access the chat function but can still access files.  

 

Thank you for all your support over the last few months and we look forward to welcoming you back 
for the start of the new academic year.  
 
We wish you a safe, restful and relaxing summer break. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head Teacher 

https://parklandprimary.co.uk/pupil-zone/transition-2020

